
ENDURING POWER OF ATTORNEY
An Enduring Power of Attorney (EPA) is a legal document that allows you to select who will be
responsible for making important decisions on your behalf due to sickness or an injury if you are
unable to. An EPA provides you with peace of mind ahead of time that your wishes will be
followed. A property and financial assets EPA covers decisions about money and assets and can
be put into effect at any time. A personal care and welfare EPA covers decisions about your
health, accommodation, and care. Emma will be contacting most of you in the near future to
ensure that the information we have  is up to date.  Thank you 

NEW BBQ - the Trust will be purchasing a new BBQ for the hall.
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APM and AGM REMINDER
Wednesday 29th November in the Village Hall.  Annual Public Meeting 10am followed by
the Annual General Meeting at 10.45am. Morning tea will be provided afterwards. Don’t
forget if you have any queries regarding the Performance Report to get those in to Emma at
nrvtrust@gmail.com, 02108035704 or in the village mailbox. Thank you, hope to see you
there. 

This is our second to last newsletter for the year.
Last Trust Meeting for 2023 will be Monday 8th
December, resuming again in February 2024.

CHRISTMAS CAKE ORDERS
The Lions Club are selling wonderful Christmas Cakes for $25
each. Contact Ron Thompson to order - 434 4628 or 021 720 300

EMERGENCY HANDBOOKS
Thanks to trustee Terry Walsh who has created emergency handbooks which will be printed and
distributed to all Residents homes before Christmas.  Firstly we are looking for a few more Fire
Wardens who would like to volunteer to .  If you would like to volunteer or want more information
contact either Emma Pearce or Murray Madden

SPECIAL THANKS 
To Murray Madden for doing a fantastic job with the water maintenance.  
Special thanks also to trustee Terry Walsh and past trustee Lew Price 
for your expertise and assistance.



Dates to remember for this month are:

Wednesday 29th November – APM in the followed by the AGM from 10.00am in the 
Residents hall. Everyone should have received the papers dropped into our letterboxes
this week by Emma.

                                                 

The next bingo in the Residents Hall will be Tuesday 21st November. 
Come along for a couple of hours of fun.

Melbourne Cup Day sounds like it went off with a blast with Sweepstakes, fun and
games racing horses as well as the Best Hat and door prizes. The Winner of the

Pohutukawa Cup this year was Leonie. Congratulations!

RESIDENTS MEETINGS
Every Monday BEFORE the Trust Meeting (which are usually held the second Monday of the

Month) a meeting is held by your Resident Trustee's to discuss any matters you would like raised
at the Trust Meeting.  Meetings will take place in the Hall from 1pm for one hour.  

Your Resident Trustee's are :
Murray Madden - Kath Johnston - Pat Milich

From the Social Club......

 Friday 1st December will be the Annual Christmas Dinner to be 
 held in the Residents Hall between 5 – 8pm. A fun night is being 
 organized by the Social Club and a Notice will be delivered to 
 prior to this date. If you have any queries please contact any of 
 the Social Club committee which are, Allan, Phi, Pat, Murray, 
Sheila, Shirley or Deni.

Happy Birthday – Belated Birthdays wishes for
October are for the following residents, we hope you

all celebrated in style - Murray Madden, Margaret
McKay, Sheila MacKenzie, Dawn Bates and 

Bev Brown.


